T KCA

Kihei Community Association
“Working together to shape our Community’s future.”

October 17, 2011

Mr. Don Couch, Chair
Planning Committee
Maui County Council
County of Maui

200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Don,
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The Kihei Community Association has received a copy of Mr. Isaac Hall’s letter dated August
11,2011 to Council Chair Danny A. Mateo regarding the failure of Makena Resort to expand the
southern end of the Maluaka Beach Park. As you know the beach parks in South Maui are
important resources for both residents and visitors alike.

Please look into the status of the expansion of this park. On behalf of the KCA thank you and all
of the Maui County Council members for your service to our community

Best regards,
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President

cc: Irene Bowie, Maui Tomorrow
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